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Topaz News 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

We have made it to our first half term! 
 
Hedgehog rescue 
 

As you know we had a very interesting visit from 

Yvonne with a baby hedgehog. She talked to us 

about how to make our gardens more hedgehog 

friendly and about how to make our rubbish safe 

for hedgehogs. 

Afterwards we shared a story about 

some animals building a house in the 

woods then we went outside to see if 

we could build a house just the right 

size with the play pod materials. 

    

Then we went off to the woods to make some homes 

for the hedgehogs before it gets too cold for them. I 

hope that you have a wonderful half term and look 

forward to seeing you all back in term 2. 

 

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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